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Better Never Stops

29t March 2019
Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week; just one more to go before the Easter break!

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 2nd April: Book Swap (further details below); Guitar assembly (2.55pm; parents
& relatives of guitarists welcome)

Thursday 4t Puffin Class assembly (9.1 Oam)

Friday 5t: Cup Assembly (9.10am); Great Denton Bake-Off (further details below); The
Big Pedal Superhero Day (further details below); Last day of term!

And beyond...

Wednesday 24" April: Term 5 starts for all pupils

Book Swap
Send your child in with an ‘unwanted’ book (they can bring up to three and should be

in good condition) and they will be able to swap it for another. It would be fantastic if
every child is able to participate as each class will have the opportunity to browse our
ever-growing collection before swapping their book. Thank you to Mrs Kimmelman
and her merry team of dedicated helpers for organising this.

The Great Denton Bake-Off

Next Friday 5" April (last day of term), FADS we will be holding the inaugural Great
Denton Bake-Off. The theme is Spring and everyone/anyone associated with the
school is welcome to enter. There will be Early Years, Key Stage One, Key Stage Two
and Adult categories with prizes available for the winners. All of the cakes/bakes will
be available to buy at the end of the day from the Key Stage One playground.

The Big Pedal
This week and next week we are taking part in The Big Pedal and we want as many

children as possible to bike, scoot or walk to school. We are in competition with other
schools for prizes (including cash for the school!) and we would love to win as many
things for the children as we can. All bikes and scooters can be kept in the bike shed
during the school day, which is at the back of the school by the Key Stage Two huts.

To celebrate the end of the two week event, there will be g Superhero Day on the last
day of term. The children are welcome to dress up as their favourite super hero - feel
free to be as creative as you like!
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School Streets

Many thanks to all of you for your support on Monday. The children seemed to really
enjoy the event and all the activities that had been set up for them. A big thank you
also to FADS for organising cakes, biscuits and drinks for us alll

Guitar Lessons
Children from Year 2 onwards are able to have guitar lessons during school fime. A
letter with more information is on its way home today also.

Last day for ‘cash’ lunches!

Friday 5t April, the last day of this term, is also the last day we can take cash for school
dinners. After this date, we will need everyone to have signed up for the online
payment system, Parent Pay. Please contact the school office if you need any help at
all, including with your activation code. Thank you for your support.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.
| hope you all enjoy a spring-like weekend.

Yours sincerely,
VA

{7

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher
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